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No. 12 of 1975

SUNDAY - April 19

8:00 P.M. - CC Theatre
"Don Juan in Hell"

MONDAY - April 21 TUESDAY - April 22
2:00 - Division Coordinators FEC - 2:15-5:00 - Conf. Room

THURSDAY - April 24

0-12 - President's
Council

1
WEDNESDAY - April 23

SATURDAY -
April 26

FRIDAY - April 25

10:30 - Dean's Admin.
Council
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- DEAN'S ANNOUMCEMENTS

Faculty Dossiers
3

Department Chairmen are asked to stop by the Dean's Office to pick up all
evaluation dossiers of the members of their department. The dossiers should be
returned to each individual in the department as soon as possible. Please sign a
receipt for the dossier when you receive them, and have each individual in your
department receiving their dossier do likewise.

NOTICES
Geography Awards

Two CIC students, Donald Hukle and Owen Costello, were awarded student honors
at the Virginia Social Science Association meetings, in Richmond. The meetings were
well attended, and CNC students competed with entries from universities and colleaes
throughout Virginia. The topic of their presentations stemmed from Political
Geography courses taught at CNC concerning Diego Garcia, the strategic Coral island
in the Indian Ocean. Mr. Costello nresented a site and situation study with maps and
visual aids. I!Mr. Hukle gave an analysis of political, strategic and geographic
implications concerning America's role in the vital Indian Ocean area. The student
session was held in conjunction with the meeting of the Virginia Social Science
Association on 12 April 1975. These meetings were held on April 11 and 12 .

* % % %

Husical Magazines

Mr. and Mrs. Allan D. Joneé, Jr., local and nationally known artists of Hampton,
have donated back issues of the periodicals of Opera News and lusical America to the
Captain John Smith Library of Christopher Newport CoTlleqge.

The Opera llews represents volumes from 1942 through 1961 and 1969 through 1972.
Musical America represents issues of September 1956, October 1960, December 1961,

May, June, Auaust, Nlovember, and December 1962, and January and February 1963.

* Kk %k %

Book Requests

The Division Library Coordinators wish to remind the faculty that book requests
are to be turned in to your coordinators on April 28. Your departments have been
notified of the amount of their allocation, and we would like to remind you that 25%
of your departmental allocations may be retained to be expended by the end of the
fall semester. Please remember to number your book requests in order of preference.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Division Library Coordinators

* % k %

Choir Concert

The Christopher Newport College Choir, under the direction of Mary M. Thompson,
will present a concert on Wednesday, April 30, at 8:00 P.M. in the Campus Center
Theatre.

Works included on the program are ledding Cantata by Daniel Pinkham; "A Rose"




by Jean Berger: "The Road not Taken" and "Choose Something Like a Star" from -
Frostiana by Randall Thompson; and Americana by Randall Thompson. i

Soloists participating in the program are Ann Czarnecki, Stephen Hoyle, Lalegul
Ergun, James L. Rowe, Patricia Bentley, and Michael Prunty. The accompanist for the
choir is Katherine Singleton.

The public is cordially invited to attend. There will be an admission charge
of 75¢. Students, faculty, and staff will be admitted free.

Mary 1. Thompson

* %*. % o

United Nations Dinner

Members and friends of the United Nations Association are cordially invited to
the Annual Dinner Meeting of the Peninsula Chapter of the United Mations Association
which will be held Monday evening, May 5, 6:00 P.M., at the Christopher Newport
College Campus Center. This year's special quest speaker will again be Sir Robert
Jackson, who has served as a high official in various capacities at the United
Hations since its inception in 1945. He is currently deputy to Secretary General of
the United Mations, The Honorable Kurt laldheim. Sir Robert will give at the dinner
hour an analysis of the current situation in the world organization.

The cost of the dinner will be $5.00 per person. Your check may be mailed to
"Irs. Donna Hopko, 4 Chanco Drive, Newport News, Virginia 23606 by April 25. Mrs.
Hopko will also take care of your reservation(s).

Beginning at 8:00 P.M. in the Campus Center Theater, Sir Robert will address the
topic: "The lorld Economic Situation in Review.® It will be followed by a general
discussion in which all are invited to participate.

Please plan to attend and encourage others interested in United Mations affairs
to place their reservations. I am sure that you will find that the evening will be
a memorable occasion.

Harvey Williams

FACULTY NEYS

Marvin Brown recently has been appointed to the Career Education Committee,
Newport News Public Schools. The committee's task is to propose city-wide guidelines
for career education as an integral part of the curriculum, K-12 grades. Six members
of the business community have also accepted the appointment.




